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26 April 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
All students, for whom we have received consent for testing, will be provided with further boxes of 
Covid-19 home test kits during this week. If a student for whom we have not received consent for 
testing would like test kits, these will be provided to them upon their request. 
 
Students should be testing at home twice a week (Wednesday and Sunday evenings) and reporting 
the results to both the NHS and the Academy. A link to further information about the testing process 
is below: 
 
The Bourne Academy - Home Testing 
 
All students should have already received at least 12 individual tests, which means they should have 
enough to last them to the end of this week unless there have been issues with what was included in 
the packs, or they have been used by other family members. 
 
Please can I remind you that the home test kits that the Academy distributes are for the students 
only; they should not be used by other family members. If you wish to obtain home test kits for 
other family members then please order these through the Government website, using the link 
below: 
 
Order coronavirus (COVID-19) rapid lateral flow tests - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 
 
Kind regards 
The Bourne Academy 
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